



REDINGTON FROGNAL
NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM

 

18 April, 2022


Dear Mr. Greenhalgh,
 
Application 2022/0800/P:  34 Hollycroft Avenue – comment

The application appears to be in general conformity with the Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Plan.

It is noted, however, that some trees are to be lost in order to facilitate the construction, whereas policies BGI 1 and 2 of the Neighbourhood Plan require trees to be retained and the opportunity taken to incorporate new trees.

Policy SD 4 xii may also be relevant.



Yours sincerely,

Nancy Mayo

Secretary

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum
https://www.redfrogforum.org
https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF
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